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The Bachelor’s in Early Care and Education (BECE) is a joint degree program offered by the 
Department of Curriculum, Culture, and Educational Inquiry (CCEI) and the Department of 
Exceptional Student Education (DESE).  To encourage a comprehensive and effective advising 
process, students who are admitted into this degree program will be referred to both an OASS BECE 
Advisor and a CCEI or DESE BECE Faculty Advisor.  Detailed below are the steps/processes for BECE 
advising. 

1. First Contact: Prospective, transfer, current FAU or current College of Education (COE) 
students wishing to declare or change majors to Bachelor’s in Early Care and Education 
(BECE) should contact the COE Office of Academic Student Services (OASS).  This is the first 
point of contact in the COE for all students. 
 

2. Lower Division & Major Specific Analysis: After receiving a letter admitting them to the 
College and BECE degree program from OASS, a

http://coe.fau.edu/academicdepartments/ccei/
http://coe.fau.edu/academicdepartments/ese/
http://coe.fau.edu/academicdepartments/ese/
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If 4(a), then the draft program sheet is 
approved/signed by the BECE Faculty Advisor 
and forward for respective Department Chair 
(


